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The UAF Master Plan Committee has met a couple of times since the last Staff Council meeting and 
exclusively dedicated the agenda to review of the architectural programming of the Engineering Bldg. 
addition with the site selected as the parking lot between Bunnell and Duckering buildings.  We have 
had presentations by ECI/Hyer and NBBJ and been able to offer comments and suggestions. 
  
The effort is in the schematic design phase, to be followed by the design development and construction 
document efforts. 
  
http://www.uaf.edu/files/fs/UAFEFProgramming090811.pdf 
  
This building was approved for design by the Board of Regents, but there is no funding yet acquired for 
construction.   The justification for the building is contained within this 
document:   http://www.alaska.edu/facilities/Engineering/FINAL_UAEngineeringPlan.pdf 
  
Feel free to contact me for further information. 
  
Gary Newman, gary@alaska.edu, 474-1991 
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